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Exam Prep for: Why Smart People Make Big Money Mistakes Money and the Meaning of Life
WINNER: The 2018 McGannon Center Book Prize and shortlisted for the
Goddard Riverside Stephan Russo Book Prize for Social Justice The New
York Times Book Review: "Riveting." Naomi Klein: "This book is
downright scary." Ethan Zuckerman, MIT: "Should be required reading."
Dorothy Roberts, author of Killing the Black Body: "A must-read."
Astra Taylor, author of The People's Platform: "The single most
important book about technology you will read this year." Cory
Doctorow: "Indispensable." A powerful investigative look at data-based
discrimination—and how technology affects civil and human rights and
economic equity The State of Indiana denies one million applications
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for healthcare, foodstamps and cash benefits in three years—because a
new computer system interprets any mistake as “failure to cooperate.”
In Los Angeles, an algorithm calculates the comparative vulnerability
of tens of thousands of homeless people in order to prioritize them
for an inadequate pool of housing resources. In Pittsburgh, a child
welfare agency uses a statistical model to try to predict which
children might be future victims of abuse or neglect. Since the dawn
of the digital age, decision-making in finance, employment, politics,
health and human services has undergone revolutionary change. Today,
automated systems—rather than humans—control which neighborhoods get
policed, which families attain needed resources, and who is
investigated for fraud. While we all live under this new regime of
data, the most invasive and punitive systems are aimed at the poor. In
Automating Inequality, Virginia Eubanks systematically investigates
the impacts of data mining, policy algorithms, and predictive risk
models on poor and working-class people in America. The book is full
of heart-wrenching and eye-opening stories, from a woman in Indiana
whose benefits are literally cut off as she lays dying to a family in
Pennsylvania in daily fear of losing their daughter because they fit a
certain statistical profile. The U.S. has always used its most cuttingedge science and technology to contain, investigate, discipline and
punish the destitute. Like the county poorhouse and scientific charity
Page 3/38

Read Book Why Smart People Make Big Money Mistakes And How To
Correct Them Lessons From The Life Changing Science Of Behavioral
Economics
before them, digital tracking and automated decision-making hide
poverty from the middle-class public and give the nation the ethical
distance it needs to make inhumane choices: which families get food
and which starve, who has housing and who remains homeless, and which
families are broken up by the state. In the process, they weaken
democracy and betray our most cherished national values. This deeply
researched and passionate book could not be more timely.

Smart People Don't Diet
Being on a diet is a miserable experience for most people, and it
rarely leads to the desired goal of shedding fat. In fact, studies
show that dieters often gain weight rather than lose it, because the
intensity, restrictions, and short duration of most diets means they
are ill - equipped to produce long - term effects. In Smart People
Don't Diet, Dr Charlotte N. Markey presents a refreshingly different
perspective, addressing the underlying causes of weight gain and
offering proven strategies for lasting weight management. This book
will show you how to eat well, lose weight, and keep it off - without
dieting. The gimmicks don't work, but Dr Markey's reasonable,
accessible advice will help you get - and stay - healthy.
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The Victorious Attitude
"this book will show you how to develop your focus by being very
selective with where you spend your mental energy. If you've failed to
reach an important goal because you were distracted, misinformed, or
overcommitted, then you know the role focus and selectivity play in
achievement. Second, you will learn how to stop allowing your
happiness and success to be dependent on other people and instead,
start taking ownership over your life. Finally, you will learn the art
of changing your life through pragmatic decisions and actions. Selfimprovement is not the result of dramatic changes. Instead, science
has shown that personal and professional change is initiated and
sustained by consistent, practical changes. To grow, you must leverage
the power of micro-decisions, personality responsibility, and minihabits. Your own biology will not let you improve your life in any
other way"--

IQ and the Wealth of Nations
#1 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • Featuring a new foreword by Ari Emanuel and
Patrick Whitesell Mark H. McCormack, one of the most successful
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entrepreneurs in American business, is widely credited as the founder
of the modern-day sports marketing industry. On a handshake with
Arnold Palmer and less than a thousand dollars, he started
International Management Group and, over a four-decade period, built
the company into a multimillion-dollar enterprise with offices in more
than forty countries. To this day, McCormack’s business classic
remains a must-read for executives and managers at every level,
featuring straight-talking advice you’ll never hear in business
school. Relating his proven method of “applied people sense” in key
chapters on sales, negotiation, reading others and yourself, and
executive time management, McCormack presents powerful real-world
guidance on • the secret life of a deal • management philosophies that
don’t work (and one that does) • the key to running a meeting—and how
to attend one • the positive use of negative reinforcement • proven
ways to observe aggressively and take the edge • and much more Praise
for What They Don’t Teach You at Harvard Business School “Incisive,
intelligent, and witty, What They Don’t Teach You at Harvard Business
School is a sure winner—like the author himself. Reading it has taught
me a lot.”—Rupert Murdoch, executive chairman, News Corp, chairman and
CEO, 21st Century Fox “Clear, concise, and informative . . . Like a
good mentor, this book will be a valuable aid throughout your business
career.”—Herbert J. Siegel, chairman, Chris-Craft Industries, Inc.
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“Mark McCormack describes the approach I have personally seen him
adopt, which has not only contributed to the growth of his business,
but mine as well.”—Arnold Palmer “There have been what we love to call
dynasties in every sport. IMG has been different. What this one
brilliant man, Mark McCormack, created is the only dynasty ever over
all sport.”—Frank Deford, senior contributing writer, Sports
Illustrated

Give Yourself a Nudge
Problems are a central part of human life. The Psychology of Problem
Solving organizes in one volume much of what psychologists know about
problem solving and the factors that contribute to its success or
failure. There are chapters by leading experts in this field,
including Miriam Bassok, Randall Engle, Anders Ericsson, Arthur
Graesser, Keith Stanovich, Norbert Schwarz, and Barry Zimmerman, among
others. The Psychology of Problem Solving is divided into four parts.
Following an introduction that reviews the nature of problems and the
history and methods of the field, Part II focuses on individual
differences in, and the influence of, the abilities and skills that
humans bring to problem situations. Part III examines motivational and
emotional states and cognitive strategies that influence problem
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solving performance, while Part IV summarizes and integrates the
various views of problem solving proposed in the preceding chapters.

What They Don't Teach You at Harvard Business School
Bob Pittman and AOL Time Warner. Jean Marie Messier and Vivendi. Jill
Barad and Mattel. Dennis Kozlowski and Tyco. It's an all too common
scenario. A great company breaks from the pack; the analysts are in
love; the smiling CEO appears on the cover of Fortune. Two years
later, the company is in flames, the pension plan is bleeding, the
stock is worthless. What goes wrong in these cases? Usually it seems
that top management made some incredibly stupid mistakes. But the
people responsible are almost always remarkably intelligent and
usually have terrific track records. Just as puzzling as the fact that
brilliant managers can make bad mistakes is the way they so often
magnify the damage. Once a company has made a serious mis-step, it
often seems as though it can't do anything right. How does this
happen? Instead of rectifying their mistakes, why do business leaders
regularly make them worse? To answer these questions, Sydney
Finkelstein has carried out the largest research project ever devoted
to corporate mistakes and failures. In WHY SMART EXECUTIVES FAIL, he
and his research team uncover-with startling clarity and unassailable
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documentation-the causes regularly responsible for major business
breakdowns. He relates the stories of great business disasters and
demonstrates that there are specific, identifiable ways in which many
businesses regularly make themselves vulnerable to failure. The result
is a truly indispensable, practical, must-read book that explains the
mechanics of business failure, how to avoid them, and what to do if
they happen. From the Trade Paperback edition.

Everyday Survival: Why Smart People Do Stupid Things
For anyone whose best-laid plans have been foiled by faulty thinking,
Blunder reveals how understanding seven simple traps-Exposure Anxiety,
Causefusion, Flat View, Cure-Allism, Infomania, Mirror Imaging, Static
Cling-can make us all less apt to err in our daily lives.

Why Smart People Hurt
A WALL STREET JOURNAL BESTSELLER! "You can't really know anything if
you just remember isolated facts. If the facts don't hang together on
a latticework of theory, you don't have them in a usable form. You've
got to have models in your head." - Charlie Munger, investor, vice
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chairman of Berkshire Hathaway The world's greatest problem-solvers,
forecasters, and decision-makers all rely on a set of frameworks and
shortcuts that help them cut through complexity and separate good
ideas from bad ones. They're called mental models, and you can find
them in dense textbooks on psychology, physics, economics, and more.
Or, you can just read Super Thinking, a fun, illustrated guide to
every mental model you could possibly need. How can mental models help
you? Well, here are just a few examples • If you've ever been
overwhelmed by a to-do list that's grown too long, maybe you need the
Eisenhower Decision Matrix to help you prioritize. • Use the 5 Whys
model to better understand people's motivations or get to the root
cause of a problem. • Before concluding that your colleague who messes
up your projects is out to sabotage you, consider Hanlon's Razor for
an alternative explanation. • Ever sat through a bad movie just
because you paid a lot for the ticket? You might be falling prey to
Sunk Cost Fallacy. • Set up Forcing Functions, like standing meeting
or deadlines, to help grease the wheels for changes you want to occur.
So, the next time you find yourself faced with a difficult decision or
just trying to understand a complex situation, let Super Thinking
upgrade your brain with mental models.

The Stupidity Paradox
Page 10/38

Read Book Why Smart People Make Big Money Mistakes And How To
Correct Them Lessons From The Life Changing Science Of Behavioral
Economics

Offers advice on how to invest, spend, and save money the right way

Deep Smarts
Offers financial advice

Problem Solving 101
Learn why bad decisions happen to good managers—and how to make better
ones. If you read nothing else on decision making, read these 10
articles. We’ve combed through hundreds of articles in the Harvard
Business Review archive and selected the most important ones to help
you and your organization make better choices and avoid common traps.
Leading experts such as Ram Charan, Michael Mankins, and Thomas
Davenport provide the insights and advice you need to: Make bold
decisions that challenge the status quo Support your decisions with
diverse data Evaluate risks and benefits with equal rigor Check for
faulty cause-and-effect reasoning Test your decisions with experiments
Foster and address constructive criticism Defeat indecisiveness with
clear accountability
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Hive Mind
You're smart. So don't be dumb about money. Pinpoint your biggest
money blind spots and take control of your finances with these tools
from CBS News Business Analyst and host of the nationally syndicated
radio show Jill on Money, Jill Schlesinger. "A must-read . . . This
straightforward and pleasingly opinionated book may persuade more of
us to think about financial planning."--Financial Times Hey you . . .
you saw the title. You get the deal. You're smart. You've made a few
dollars. You've done what the financial books and websites tell you to
do. So why isn't it working? Maybe emotions and expectations are
getting in the way of good sense--or you're paying attention to the
wrong people. If you've started counting your lattes, for god's sake,
just stop. Read this book instead. After decades of working as a Wall
Street trader, investment adviser, and money expert for CBS News, Jill
Schlesinger reveals thirteen costly mistakes you may be making right
now with your money. Drawing on personal stories and a hefty dose of
humor, Schlesinger argues that even the brightest people can behave
like financial dumb-asses because of emotional blind spots. So if
you've saved for college for your kids before saving for retirement,
or you've avoided drafting a will, this is the book for you. By
following Schlesinger's rules about retirement, college financing,
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insurance, real estate, and more, you can save money and avoid
countless sleepless nights. It could be the smartest investment you
make all year. Praise for The Dumb Things Smart People Do with Their
Money "Common sense is not always common, especially when it comes to
managing your money. Consider Jill Schlesinger's book your guide to
all the things you should know about money but were never taught.
After reading it, you'll be smarter, wiser, and maybe even
wealthier."--Chris Guillebeau, author of Side Hustle and The $100
Startup "A must-read, whether you're digging yourself out of a
financial hole or stacking up savings for the future, The Dumb Things
Smart People Do with Their Money is a personal finance gold mine
loaded with smart financial nuggets delivered in Schlesinger's
straight-talking, judgment-free style."--Beth Kobliner, author of Make
Your Kid a Money Genius (Even If You're Not) and Get a Financial Life

The Intelligence Trap: Why Smart People Make Dumb Mistakes
"This study provides some of the first empirical information about the
self-reported crimes of adults with genius-level IQ scores. The study
combines quantitative data about 72 different offenses with
qualitative data from 44 follow-up interviews to describe nine
different types of offending: violent crime, property crime, sex
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crime, drug crime, white-collar crime, professional misconduct,
vehicular crime, justice system crime, and miscellaneous
crime"--Provided by publisher.

The Wisest One in the Room
Examines the risks and rewards of starting, buying, and owning a
business, and explains how to assess one's potential to succeed as an
entrepreneur.

Blunder
CBS MoneyWatch columnist Larry Swedroe’s bedrock principles for
investing success Investment Mistakes Even Smart Investors Make and
How to Avoid Them helps anyone from the novice investor to the
professional money manager become a more informed investor—and ignore
the kind of pervasive “conventional wisdom” that so often leads to
financial loss. Swedroe describes how behavioral mistakes and
overconfidence can lead you to stray from proven investment
principles, and he explains how to reverse these temptations and make
the right investing decisions when it counts most. Larry Swedroe is
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Principal and Director of Research at Buckingham Asset Management. He
writes the popular blog “Wise Investing” at CBS MoneyWatch.com.

Criminal Genius
Have you been searching for a share investing book that enables you to
learn at your own pace? Whether you're new to investing or ready to
take your portfolio to the next level, Teach Yourself About Shares
explains everything you need to know about investing in the Australian
sharemarket. Best-selling author Roger Kinsky offers step-by-step
guidance on everything from investing basics and share pricing to
using market indices, managing risks and improving performance. This
fully-updated third edition provides even more worked examples,
learning exercises and real-world trading strategies to help you
profit from capital gains and dividends, use fundamental and technical
analysis, monitor your investments and much more. This is your
blueprint for success in the ever-changing financial sharemarket.
Learn how to: build and self-manage your share portfolio assess the
market to make the best trades at the best times minimise your
investing risks and maximise profits build a trading strategy that
fits your lifestyle and capital avoid common risks that new investors
often take. Exceptionally comprehensive and highly accessible, Teach
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Yourself About Shares is required reading for anyone wanting to
achieve superior results on the Australian sharemarket.

Investment Mistakes Even Smart Investors Make and How to
Avoid Them
Why Smart People Make Big Money Mistakes and How to Correct
Them
Achieve all of your financial goals with these 300 easy solutions to
all your personal finance questions—from paying off your student loans
to managing investments. Are you looking for ways to decrease your
spending…and start increasing your savings? Need some simple advice
for maximizing your investments? Want to start planning for your
retirement but don’t know where to start? It’s now easier than ever to
achieve all your financial goals! Many people are afraid to talk about
money, which means that you might be missing some of the best moneysaving skills out there! In Money Hacks you will learn the basics of
your finances so you can start making every penny count. Whether
you’re trying to pay down debt, start an emergency fund, or make the
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smartest choice on a major purchase, this book is chock-full of all
the useful hacks to make your money work for you in every situation!

The Entrepreneur Equation
Andrew Yang, the founder of Venture for America, offers a unique
solution to our country’s economic and social problems—our smart
people should be building things. Smart People Should Build Things
offers a stark picture of the current culture and a revolutionary
model that will redirect a generation of ambitious young people to the
critical job of innovating and building new businesses. As the Founder
and CEO of Venture for America, Andrew Yang places top college
graduates in start-ups for two years in emerging U.S. cities to
generate job growth and train the next generation of entrepreneurs. He
knows firsthand how our current view of education is broken. Many
college graduates aspire to finance, consulting, law school, grad
school, or medical school out of a vague desire for additional status
and progress rather than from a genuine passion or fit. In Smart
People Should Build Things, this self-described “recovering lawyer”
and entrepreneur weaves together a compelling narrative of success
stories (including his own), offering observations about the flow of
talent in the United States and explanations of why current trends are
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leading to economic distress and cultural decline. He also presents
recommendations for both policy makers and job seekers to make
entrepreneurship more realistic and achievable.

Super Thinking
“A serious attempt to understand a common phenomenon” from the author
of The Nature of Human Intelligence (Psychology Today). One need not
look far to find breathtaking acts of stupidity committed by people
who are smart, or even brilliant. The behavior of clever
individuals—from presidents to prosecutors to professors—is at times
so amazingly stupid as to seem inexplicable. Why do otherwise
intelligent people think and behave in ways so stupid that they
sometimes destroy their livelihoods or even their lives? This is an
investigation of psychological research to see what it can tell us
about stupidity in everyday life. The contributors to the
volume—scholars in various areas of human intelligence—present
examples of people messing up their lives, and offer insights into the
reasons for such behavior. From a variety of perspectives, the
contributors discuss: The nature and theory of stupidity How stupidity
contributes to stupid behavior Whether stupidity is measurable. While
many millions of dollars are spent each year on intelligence research
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and testing to determine who has the ability to succeed, next to
nothing is spent to determine who will make use of their intelligence
and not squander it by behaving stupidly. The contributors focus on
the neglected side of this discussion, reviewing the full range of
theory and research on stupid behavior and analyzing what it tells us
about how people can avoid stupidity and its devastating consequences.
“Marvelous, devilishly clever, and culturally timely book . . . A
fascinating exploration.” —Choice “Easily readable and well referenced
. . . May provide just enough momentum for change.” —International
Journal of Intelligence

Money Hacks
If we understood the true role of money in our lives, writes
philosopher Jacob Needleman, we would not think simply in terms of
spending it or saving it. Money exerts a deep emotional influence on
who we are and what we tell ourselves we can never have. Our long
unwillingness to understand the emotional and spiritual effects of
money on us is at the heart of why we have come to know the price of
everything, and the value of nothing. Money has everything to do with
the pursuit of an idealistic life, while at the same time, it is at
the root of our daily frustrations. On a social level, money has a
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profound impact on the price of progress. Needleman shows how money
slowly began to haunt us, from the invention of coins in Biblical
times (when money was created to rescue the community good, not for
self gain), through its hypnotic appeal in our money-obsessed era.
This is a remarkable book that combines myth and psychology, the
poetry of the Sufis and the wisdom of King Solomon, along with Jacob
Needleman's searching of his own soul and his culture to explain how
money can become a unique means of self-knowledge. As part of the
Currency paperback line, it includes a "User's Guide" an introduction
and discussion guide created for the paperback by the author -- to
help readers make practical use of the book's ideas.

Automating Inequality
A woman planning a dinner party calls a gourmet caterer and learns
that Chateaubriand can be ordered. To which she responds, No, thanks.
We're going to take care of the wine ourselves. The dead silence at
the end of the phone is her first clue that something is amiss. A CEO
attempts to put an end to complaints from employees about the
demeaning behavior of certain managers by berating the managers before
the staff-thus reinforcing the very behavior he's trying to correct.We
often criticize such incidents with remarks like How dumb! or What was
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he thinking? But psychologist Madeleine L. Van Hecke argues that much
of what we label stupidity can better be explained as blind spots.
Just as the blind spot in the driver's side mirror can swallow up a
passing car, patterns in the way we think can likewise become blind
spots, sifting out information and observations that to other people
seem obvious. Drawing on research in creativity, cognitive psychology,
critical thinking, child development, education, and philosophy, Dr.
Van Hecke shows how our assets as thinkers create the very blind spots
that become our worst liabilities. She devotes a chapter to each of
ten mental blind spots that afflict even the smartest people: not
stopping to think, jumping to conclusions, my-side bias, getting
trapped by categories, and much more. At the end of each chapter she
offers tactics for overcoming that specific blind spot, so we can
become more creative and competent thinkers.Full of funny, poignant
stories about human foibles, Blind Spots offers many insights for
improving our social and political lives while giving us fresh slants
into the minds of people who are poles apart from ourselves.Madeleine
L. Van Hecke, Ph.D. (Elmhurst, IL), is a licensed clinical
psychologist; an adjunct faculty member at North Central College in
Naperville, Illinois; and a lecturer and workshop leader for Open Arms
Seminars. Visit Dr. Van Hecke and learn more about Blind Spots at:
www.overcomeblindspots.com
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Why Smart People Make Big Money Mistakes--and how to Correct
Them
Describes the ten most common thought patterns that lead to
misunderstanding

Personal Development for Smart People
The fun and simple problem-solving guide that took Japan by storm Ken
Watanabe originally wrote Problem Solving 101 for Japanese
schoolchildren. His goal was to help shift the focus in Japanese
education from memorization to critical thinking, by adapting some of
the techniques he had learned as an elite McKinsey consultant. He was
amazed to discover that adults were hungry for his fun and easy guide
to problem solving and decision making. The book became a surprise
Japanese bestseller, with more than 370,000 in print after six months.
Now American businesspeople can also use it to master some powerful
skills. Watanabe uses sample scenarios to illustrate his techniques,
which include logic trees and matrixes. A rock band figures out how to
drive up concert attendance. An aspiring animator budgets for a new
computer purchase. Students decide which high school they will attend.
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Illustrated with diagrams and quirky drawings, the book is simple
enough for a middleschooler to understand but sophisticated enough for
business leaders to apply to their most challenging problems.

The 10 Dumbest Mistakes Smart People Make and how to Avoid
Them
Written by the author of "More Damned Lies and Statistics," this work
deconstructs the phenomenon of fads through vivid, illuminating and
eye-opening examples.

The Psychology of Problem Solving
Functional stupidity can be catastrophic. It can cause organisational
collapse, financial meltdown and technical disaster. And there are
countless, more everyday examples of organisations accepting the
dubious, the absurd and the downright idiotic, from unsustainable
management fads to the cult of leadership or an over-reliance on brand
and image. And yet a dose of stupidity can be useful and produce good,
short-term results: it can nurture harmony, encourage people to get on
with the job and drive success. This is the stupidity paradox. The
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Stupidity Paradox tackles head-on the pros and cons of functional
stupidity. You'll discover what makes a workplace mindless, why being
stupid might be a good thing in the short term but a disaster in the
longer term, and how to make your workplace a little less stupid by
challenging thoughtless conformity. It shows how harmony and action in
the workplace can be balanced with a culture of questioning and
challenge. The book is a wake-up call for smart organisations and
smarter people. It encourages us to use our intelligence fully for the
sake of personal satisfaction, organisational success and the
flourishing of society as a whole.

Why People Believe Weird Things
Protect and grow your finances with help from this definitive and
practical guide to behavioral economics—revised and updated to reflect
new economic realities. In their fascinating investigation of the ways
we handle money, Gary Belsky and Thomas Gilovich reveal the
psychological forces—the patterns of thinking and decision
making—behind seemingly irrational behavior. They explain why so many
otherwise savvy people make foolish financial choices: why investors
are too quick to sell winning stocks and too slow to sell losing
shares, why home sellers leave money on the table and home buyers
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don’t get the biggest bang for their buck, why borrowers pay too much
credit card interest and savers can’t sock away as much as they’d
like, and why so many of us can’t control our spending. Focusing on
the decisions we make every day, Belsky and Gilovich provide
invaluable guidance for avoiding the financial faux pas that can cost
thousands of dollars each year. Filled with fresh insight; practical
advice; and lively, illustrative anecdotes, this book gives you the
tools you need to harness the powerful science of behavioral economics
in any financial environment.

HBR's 10 Must Reads on Making Smart Decisions (with featured
article "Before You Make That Big Decision" by Daniel
Kahneman, Dan Lovallo, and Olivier Sibony)
Deep smarts are the engine of any organization as well as the
essential value that individuals build throughout their careers.
Distinct from IQ, this type of expertise consists of practical wisdom:
accumulated knowledge, know-how, and intuition gained through
extensive experience. How do such smarts develop? And what happens
when people with deep smarts leave a particular job or the
organization? Can any of their smarts be transferred? Should they be?
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Basing their conclusions on a multi-year research project, Dorothy
Leonard and Walter Swap argue that cultivating and managing deep
smarts are critical parts of any leader's job. The authors draw on
examples from firms of all sizes and types to illustrate the
connection between deep smarts and organizational viability and
continuous innovation. Leonard and Swap describe the origins and
limits of deep smarts and outline processes for cultivating and
leveraging them across the organization. Developing an experience
repertoire and receiving strategic guidance from wise coaches can help
individuals move up the ladder of expertise from novice to master.
Addressing a topic of increasing importance as the Boomer generation
retires, Deep Smarts challenges leaders to take a hands-on approach to
managing the experience-based knowledge shaping the future of their
organizations.

Why Smart Executives Fail
“Well-written and fascinating . . . this is the kind of book you want
everyone to read.”—Cleveland Plain Dealer “Curiosity, awareness,
attention,” Laurence Gonzales writes. “Those are the tools of our
everyday survival. . . . We all must be scientists at heart or be
victims of forces that we don’t understand.” In this fascinating
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account, Gonzales turns his talent for gripping narrative, knowledge
of the way our minds and bodies work, and bottomless curiosity about
the world to the topic of how we can best use the blessings of
evolution to overcome the hazards of everyday life. Everyday Survival
will teach you to make the right choices for our complex, dangerous,
and quickly changing world—whether you are climbing a mountain or the
corporate ladder.

Why Smart People Can Be So Stupid
Make the most of your creative and intellectual gifts by overcoming
the unique challenges they bring with this guide by the author of
Natural Psychology. Many smart and creative people experience unique
challenges as a result of their valuable gifts. These can range from
anxiety and over-thinking to mania, depression, and despair. In Why
Smart People Hurt, creativity coach Dr. Eric Maisel pinpoints these
often-devastating challenges and offers solutions based on the
groundbreaking principles and practices of natural psychology. Are you
still searching for meaning after all these years? Many smart people
struggle with reaching for or maintaining success because, after all
of the work they put into attaining it, it still seems meaningless. In
Why Smart people Hurt, Dr. Maisel will teach you how to stop searching
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for meaning and create it for yourself. In Why Smart People Hurt, you
will find: · Evidence that you are not alone in your struggles ·
Strategies for coping with a brain that goes into overdrive at the
drop of a hat · Questions that will help you create your own personal
roadmap to a calm and meaningful life

The Science of Intelligent Achievement
The New York Times bestseller that is a must-read for any parent! From
Beth Kobliner, the author of the bestselling personal finance bible
Get a Financial Life—a new, must-have guide showing parents how to
teach their children (from toddlers to young adults) to manage money
in a smart way. Many of us think we can have the “money talk” when our
kids are old enough to get it…which won’t be for years, right? But get
this: Research shows that even preschoolers can understand basic money
concepts, and a study from Cambridge University confirmed that basic
money habits are formed by the age of seven. Oh, and research shows
the number one influence on kids’ financial behaviors is mom and dad.
Clearly, we can’t afford to wait. Make Your Kid a Money Genius (Even
If You’re Not) is a jargon-free, step-by-step guide to help parents of
all income levels teach their kids—from ages three to twentythree—about money. It turns out the key to raising a money genius
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isn’t to teach that four quarters equal a dollar or how to pick a
stock. Instead, it’s about instilling values that have been proven to
make people successful—not just financially, but in life: delaying
gratification, working hard, living within your means, getting a good
education, and acting generously toward others. More specifically,
you’ll learn why allowance isn’t the Holy Grail when teaching your kid
to handle money, and why after-school jobs aren’t always the answer
either. You’ll discover the right age to give your kid a credit card,
and learn why doling out a wad of cash can actually be a good
parenting move. You don’t need to be a money genius to make your kid a
money genius. Regardless of your comfort level with finance—or your
family’s income—this charming and fun book is an essential guide for
passing along enduring financial principles, making your kids wise
beyond their years—and peers—when it comes to money.

Blind Spots
Over the last few decades, economists and psychologists have quietly
documented the many ways in which a person's IQ matters. But, research
suggests that a nation's IQ matters so much more. As Garett Jones
argues in Hive Mind, modest differences in national IQ can explain
most cross-country inequalities. Whereas IQ scores do a moderately
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good job of predicting individual wages, information processing power,
and brain size, a country's average score is a much stronger
bellwether of its overall prosperity. Drawing on an expansive array of
research from psychology, economics, management, and political
science, Jones argues that intelligence and cognitive skill are
significantly more important on a national level than on an individual
one because they have "positive spillovers." On average, people who do
better on standardized tests are more patient, more cooperative, and
have better memories. As a result, these qualities—and others
necessary to take on the complexity of a modern economy—become more
prevalent in a society as national test scores rise. What's more, when
we are surrounded by slightly more patient, informed, and cooperative
neighbors we take on these qualities a bit more ourselves. In other
words, the worker bees in every nation create a "hive mind" with a
power all its own. Once the hive is established, each individual has
only a tiny impact on his or her own life. Jones makes the case that,
through better nutrition and schooling, we can raise IQ, thereby
fostering higher savings rates, more productive teams, and more
effective bureaucracies. After demonstrating how test scores that
matter little for individuals can mean a world of difference for
nations, the book leaves readers with policy-oriented conclusions and
hopeful speculation: Whether we lift up the bottom through changing
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the nature of work, institutional improvements, or freer immigration,
it is possible that this period of massive global inequality will be a
short season by the standards of human history if we raise our global
IQ.

Smart People Should Build Things
“The finest work of fiction by any American writer No American novel
comes closer than Gatsby to surpassing literary artistry, and none
tells us more about ourselves” THE WASHINGTON POST “A curious book, a
mystical, glamorous story that's both boisterous and tragic” THE NEW
YORK TIMES “Fantastic proof that chivalry, of a sort, is not dead”
LIFE MAGAZINE It's the Roaring Twenties, and New York City is the
place to be. Everything can be purchased, everyone can be bought. But,
can you make money erase your past? It's the Roaring Twenties, and it
is the time of over-indulgence. As far as the eyes can see and the
mind can perceive, there are ostentatious displays of wealth and even
more lavish displays of decadency. Unapologetic decadency. But, does
it ever stop? It's the Roaring Twenties, and the great American Dream
has been perverted. It no longer stands for anything profound that
resonates with people. But, does the Idealism even attempt to stop the
Materialism? As more and more people lose themselves to the lure of
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money, ironically the only person who remains unaffected is Jay
Gatsby, the enigmatic host of the most extravagant parties… In this
definitive tale on American culture, Fitzgerald pits a chaste dream
against the corrupting influences of wealth and comes up with an epic
story that can only be defined as ‘A Great American novel’.

The Dumb Things Smart People Do with Their Money
"Two prominent social psychologists, specializing in the study of
human behavior, provide insight into why we trust the people we do and
how to use that knowledge in understanding and influencing people in
our own lives, "--NoveList.

Why Smart People Make Big Money Mistakes--and how to Correct
Them
Despite promises of ''fast and easy'' results from slick marketers,
real personal growth is neither fast nor easy. The truth is that hard
work, courage, and self-discipline are required to achieve meaningful
results - results that are not attained by those who cling to the
fantasy of achievement without effort. Personal Development for Smart
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People reveals the unvarnished truth about what it takes to
consciously grow as a human being. As you read, you'll learn the seven
universal principles behind all successful growth efforts (truth,
love, power, oneness, authority, courage, and intelligence); as well
as practical, insightful methods for improving your health,
relationships, career, finances, and more. You'll see how to become
the conscious creator of your life instead of feeling hopelessly
adrift, enjoy a fulfilling career that honors your unique selfexpression, attract empowering relationships with loving, compatible
partners, wake up early feeling motivated, energized, and
enthusiastic, achieve inspiring goals with disciplined daily habits
and much more! With its refreshingly honest yet highly motivating
style, this fascinating book will help you courageously explore,
creatively express, and consciously embrace your extraordinary human
journey.

The Great Gatsby
Lynn and Vanhanen argue that a significant part of the gap between
rich and poor countries is due to differences in national intelligence
(national IQs). Based on an extensive survey of national IQ tests, the
results of their study challenge the previous theories of economic
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development and provide a new basis to evaluate the prospects of
economic development throughout the world.

Teach Yourself About Shares
The best way to improve your quality of life is through the decisions
you make. This book teaches several fundamental decision-making
skills, provides numerous applications and examples, and ultimately
nudges you toward smarter decisions. These nudges frame more desirable
decisions for you to face by identifying the objectives for your
decisions and generating superior alternatives to those initially
considered. All of the nudges are based on psychology and behavioral
economics research and are accessible to all readers. The new concept
of a decision opportunity is introduced, which involves creating a
decision that you desire to face. Solving a decision opportunity
improves your life, whereas resolving a decision problem only restores
the quality of your life to that before the decision problem occurred.
We all can improve our decision-making and reap the better quality of
life that results. This book shows you how.

Flavor of the Month
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An eye-opening examination of the stupid things smart people do—and
how to cultivate skills to protect ourselves from error. Smart people
are not only just as prone to making mistakes as everyone else, they
may be even more susceptible to them. This is the "intelligence trap,"
the subject of David Robson’s fascinating and provocative book. The
Intelligence Trap explores cutting-edge ideas in our understanding of
intelligence and expertise, including "strategic ignorance," "metaforgetfulness," and "functional stupidity." Robson reveals the
surprising ways that even the brightest minds and most talented
organizations can go wrong—from some of Thomas Edison’s worst ideas to
failures at NASA, Nokia, and the FBI. And he offers practical advice
to avoid mistakes based on the timeless lessons of Benjamin Franklin,
Richard Feynman, and Daniel Kahneman.

Make Your Kid A Money Genius (Even If You're Not)
Revised and Expanded Edition. In this age of supposed scientific
enlightenment, many people still believe in mind reading, past-life
regression theory, New Age hokum, and alien abduction. A no-holdsbarred assault on popular superstitions and prejudices, with more than
80,000 copies in print, Why People Believe Weird Things debunks these
nonsensical claims and explores the very human reasons people find
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otherworldly phenomena, conspiracy theories, and cults so appealing.
In an entirely new chapter, "Why Smart People Believe in Weird
Things," Michael Shermer takes on science luminaries like physicist
Frank Tippler and others, who hide their spiritual beliefs behind the
trappings of science. Shermer, science historian and true crusader,
also reveals the more dangerous side of such illogical thinking,
including Holocaust denial, the recovered-memory movement, the satanic
ritual abuse scare, and other modern crazes. Why People Believe
Strange Things is an eye-opening resource for the most gullible among
us and those who want to protect them.
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